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June 3, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED BULLETIN ENTITLED “EMERGENCY
PREPAREDNESS AND RESPONSE ACTIONS FOR SECURITY-
BASED EVENTS”

During the 523rd meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, June 1-3,
2005, the Committee considered the proposed bulletin entitled “Emergency Preparedness and
Response Actions for Security-Based Events.”  The Committee decided to review the staff’s
reconciliation of the licensees’ responses.  The Committee has no objection to the staff’s
proposal to issue this bulletin.

Reference:
Memorandum dated May 20, 2005, from R. William Borchardt, Deputy Director, Office of
Nuclear Regulation, to Sher Bahadur, Chairman, Committee to Review Generic Requirements,
Subject: Request for Committee to Review Generic Requirements (CRGR) Review and
Endorsement of the Proposed Bulletin Entitled, “Emergency Preparedness and Response
Actions for Security-based Events”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
J. Dyer, NRR
R. Zimmerman, NSIR
D. Pickett, NRR
G. Casto, NSIR
M. Norris, NSIR


